
Massachusetts  State  Troopers
Seek  Public’s  Help  to
Identify Couple Suspected of
Theft
Do you know this man or woman?

Troopers assigned to the State Police barracks in South Boston
are seeking the public’s help to identify these two who are
wanted for questioning into the theft of an iPhone yesterday
at Castle Island in South Boston.

Anyone with any information may contact Trooper Stephen Taylor
at 617-740-7710.
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